
It is your right to have an Independent Mental 
Health Advocate if you are in hospital under 
the Mental Health Act.

Independent Mental Health Advocates work 
for you and help you to understand your rights 
around your Care and Treatment Plans.

Independent Mental Health Advocates can 
help you to tell people what you want to 
happen when they are making decisions for 
you.

Independent Mental Health 
Advocacy (IMHA)

If you are an inpatient 
in a Children and Young 
Peoples service contact:
Coram Voice
T: 0808 800 5792
www.coramvoice.org.uk


